
 

 

March 19, 2022 

The Oscar Club is encouraging all individuals, Civic Clubs, 

Churches, Youth Groups, and Businesses to embrace a 

service project that will enhance Enterprise.   
 

Show your Enterpride by joining businesses, churches, or 

other groups and be a part of a large project or participate 

individually in a small project.  
 

So many needs in our community!  
 

We ask that these projects take place collectively on  

March 19, 2022. 
 

There will be a short kick-off at 8:00 a.m. at Bates Memorial Stadium. 
 

For more information contact Charlene Goolsby  

(334) 347-2866 – csgoolsby@centurytel.net 

 
3rd Saturday in March (5th Annual) 
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